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July 22, 2024 
 
 
 
Chris Holland, Planning Manager 
Community Development Department 
City of Marysville  
501 Delta Ave 
Marysville, WA 98270  
 
Re: Undi Commerce Park 

File# PA22-008, Ecology SEPA# 202402935 
 
Dear Chris Holland: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on the State Environmental Policy Act 
(SEPA) mitigated determination of nonsignificance (MDNS) for the Undi Commerce Park 
project. Based on review of the checklist associated with this project, the Department of 
Ecology (Ecology) has the following comments: 
 
Under RCW 90.03.350, a Dam Safety construction permit is required for those dams or ponds 
that can impound a volume of 10 acre-feet or more of water or other liquids above ground 
level. This also includes ponds that share a common berm which in combination the volume is 
10 acre-feet or more. The Undi Commerce Park project references stormwater facilities as part 
of the project, if this includes impoundments that meet or exceeds the above referenced 
criteria, you will need to apply for a dam construction permit. To determine if a Dam Safety 
construction permit is required for your project, the applicant must submit a set of construction 
plans to: 
 

WA Department of Ecology 
Dam Safety Office 
P.O. Box 47600 
Olympia, WA 98504-7600 

  
The construction permit application can be found by entering the following link into your search 
engine: https://apps.ecology.wa.gov/publications/summarypages/ecy07038.html. 
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Thank you for considering these comments from Ecology. If you have any questions or would 
like to respond to these comments, please contact Ecology’s Dam Safety Office at (360) 407-
6872 or by email at damsafety@ecy.wa.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kelli Price 
SEPA Coordinator 
 
Sent by email: Chris Holland, cholland@marysvillewa.gov  
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